
 

 
Gentlemen, need a reason to 
don your favorite chapeau? 

 

Join us for the Men’s Club Shabbat,  

June 21
st
 and 22

nd 
 

 
Gentlemen, we respectfully request your presence at the upcoming Men’s 

Club Shabbat on Friday night June 21 and Saturday morning June 22. We 

are requesting that you wear your favorite Shabbat hat, the one that’s been 

tucked away for entirely too long. Please arrive 30 minutes early on Friday 

for a club picture and schmooze a few minutes before services begin.  

 

We will also need volunteers to assist in both Friday and Saturday 

services. If you are interested in leading services, reading Torah, or 

participating in any way please let us know. We will have a “happy time” 

after both services with adult beverages for those who wish to indulge. 

 

Please join us and help us have a strong presence in support of our 

synagogue.  


